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April 7, 2021 

 

Dr. Jes Battis 

Associate Professor, Department of English 

Faculty of Arts 

University of Regina  

 

Re: 15-18 month AUR Follow-up with CCAM 

 

Dear Dr. Battis, 

 

Thank you for meeting with CCAM on March 4th to discuss the Department’s progress on the 

implementation of the recommendations.  We recognize the work to date as a result of the 

Academic Unit Review process and encourage the Department to continue to prioritize the 

reviewers’ recommendations as it may not be possible to address all of their suggestions. We 

would appreciate a follow-up message about the status of the ENGL 100 review as it was not 

clear as to us if the consultation process with all faculties has been completed or if it is ongoing.   

 

In three years, it is anticipated that the Department will submit a final update to CCAM 

demonstrating the achievements of the program as a result of the Academic Unit Review 

process.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Christina Winter, Chair 

Council Committee on Academic Mission 

 

cc: Dr. david Gregory, Interim Provost and Vice-President (Academic) 

 Dr. Nilgün Önder, Associate Vice-President (Academic)  

 Dr. Shannon Dea, Dean of Arts 

  


